
Behind the 

Newsletter 

Hello there! 

If we haven’t met, it’s most likely due to 

the change Covid abruptly forced us to 

adjust to. 

…Social Distancing… 

Near crash, slam on the brakes to our 

once normal life we use to live. Basically  

forcing us  to adopt a whole new way of 

life…. A life filled with automating 

EVERYTHING… 

So, if we haven’t met, it’s because you 

haven’t stopped in the office to drop off a 

payment for…… Well. An.. Entire… 

Year….  

That’s right; I’ve been working at Leavitt 

Lake Community Services District for an 

entire year. Actually, a year plus some 

already.  

Let’s get back to some normal humanity 

and connections by getting out of the 

house and stop in the office to say Hi 

during normal business hours.  

Monday – Friday 7:30 am - 4:00 pm. 

See you soon! 

Who We Are 

About Us 

At Leavitt Lake Community Services 

District, we are committed to providing 

safe, high quality water services to our 

community, while maintaining a 

standard of excellence in customer 

service and environmental 

conservation. 

Contact Us 

Phone: 530-257-7977 

 

NEW  EMAIL ADDRESS:  

Email@LeavittLakeCSD.com 

 

Leavitt Lake CSD is an equal opportunity 

service provider and employer. 
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___________________________________ 

 “We failed to properly anticipate the 

inflation surge. “ 

On May 23rd the board 

unanimously voted towards 

keeping the surcharge for an 

additional 6 months. 

What that means to you? 

The district started the surcharge with your 

February billing cycle and was to end with 

your June 2023 billing cycle. While closely 

monitoring the district’s financial status, the 

board unanimously voted towards extending 

the $10.00 surcharge for an addition 6 month, 

ending with your January 2024 billing cycle.  

At that time the surcharge will be revisited 

and decisions will be made in accordance to 

the district’s financial status.   

This fee will help reduce the size of the budget 

deficit.  

This Surcharge is to accelerate the recovery of 

our financial status due to continued inflation. 

 

Town Hall with District 5 

Supervisor on June 8th @ 6PM 

in the LLCSD Office. 

“ALL Residents are 
invited to attend to 
hear updates and 

bring their concerns 
about local issues.” 

 

 

 

Days to Remember 

 June 18th  - Fathers Day 

 June 19th – Juneteenths Day – Office will 

be closed 

 June 21st – Summer Begins 

 June 27th – Monthly Board Meeting in 

LLCSD Office @ 4:00 PM  

School is out! Road Safety Tips 

*  Remember that playground speed limits 

remain in effect year-round. Observe 

carefully when driving around playgrounds 

and parks. 

*  Small children are less predictable and 

harder to see than adults. 

*  Pay attention and always anticipate the 

unexpected. 

*  Always watch for small children as you 

are backing up.  

 

 


